
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• When Aaron Rodgers was in town for the ACC
celeb  golf  tourney  in  July,  “60  Minutes”
interviewed  him.  That’s  South  Tahoe  Middle
School’s  field  in  the  background  in  this
video. The segment aired Nov. 4.

• At the Welcome Winter Fundraiser $11,000 was raised for the
Squaw Valley & Alpine Meadows Teams Foundation.

• Ridge Tahoe is celebrating 30 years at the top of Kingsbury
Grade.

• Here are the roadwork schedules from Caltrans this week for
the Sierra and El Dorado-Tahoe.

• The Truckee Donner Chamber of Commerce launched two new
websites.  One  is  dedicated  to  tourism  and  the  other  to
business.
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